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Watts Remy

From: Victor Odlivak <victor@converttolinux.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 1:26 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Stop All use of Roundup and Aerial Spraying of Pesticides

     SB 926 would stop aerial spraying over state owned forest lands. 
     SB 931 would require better notification and reporting of sprays in the FERNS public database. 
 
Additionally we need to stop all use of these pesticides, not just aerial spaying but all usage in the entire state. Hawaii 
did this two years ago so they can sell there pineapples to Europe and Japan. We need to follow them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Victor Odlivak 
 
-- 
http://converttolinux.com/eweb.shtml 
http://familiesforsafemeters.org 
http://asalv.org  Treasurer 
http://converttolinux.com/europa_2017.php 


